
 

 

 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Primary Care Providers  
 
From:   Nathan Fletcher, DDS, Dental Director 
 
Date:   February 1, 2018 

Subject: Adding Screening Results to Patient Medical Records 

 

 

 

 

Impact 
As part of AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia’s participation in the Beyond Your Smile program, 

some members have agreed to their dentist performing specific health screenings. As your partner in 

providing quality services for your patients, we will be sharing the results of these screenings as they 

apply to your patients and ask that you include them in your patients’ medical records. 

Action Needed 
To improve your HEDIS results and/or payments, please take a moment to add these dental screening 

results to your patients’ permanent medical record. It is our hope that you will find this information 

helpful in the management of your patients’ care and wellness management. 

Questions 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia has collaborative programs and support teams designed to 

assist you in the management of chronically ill AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia members. 

For additional information on Beyond Your Smile and other patient wellness management programs, 

please visit the Provider section of our website at www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you or your office has any questions please don’t hesitate to contact 

Darin Hutchins, dental account executive at dhutchins@amerihealthcaritasdc.com. 

Summary: As part of the Beyond Your Smile Program, please take a moment to add patient screening 

results from dental providers to your patients’ permanent medical record. Capturing all relevant 

information in the patient records helps to ensure its capture for reimbursement and HEDIS reporting 

purposes.  
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